
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 10:43 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: B727 sale update

wait until 23

On Thu, May 12, 2016 at 11:09 PM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]@ol.com <mailto:[REDACTED]>> wrote:

Jeffrey

Gary informs the buyer contacted Darren by mistake, reference viewing the B=eing.

Darren informed Buyer voiced minimal disappointment that he couldn't vi=w on Tuesday, Buyer wanted to view B727 on Tuesday May 16th next week, sin=e he will be in North Carolina this weekend.

The next available date buyer is able to come view is the following Monday =ay 23rd.

Without showing the buyer we are too anxious, do you think it appropriate t= keep the Tuesday date to allow viewing?

I don't want to let to much time lapse.

Bill Hammond returned last week from his around the world trip on the BBJ, =nd is available to come to Paris Sunday and swap with me.

Bill is certainly well qualified and current on North Atlantic crossings.

Should I bring Bill to Paris Sunday? Or keep current date for May 23rd for =iewing?

Larry Morrison will be on vacation next Thursday May 19th thru Tuesday May =4th, so he will not be present with me.

(As long as I'm present, I don't feel Morrison will say anything Ne=ative about the 727).

Thx

Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

please =ote

The information contained in this communication is confiden=ial, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside informati=n, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the propert= of JEE Unauthorized use,

disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved